David Kornfield

e -
From: Planning Division (FAX)
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:29 AM
To: David Kornfield
Subject: FW: Public Hearing Dec.20-17 2046 Kent Drive
Importance: High

From: Marina Janszen [mailto:highlands999@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 8:52 AM

To: Planning Service <planning@Iosaltosca.gov>; Zdahl@losaltosca.org
Subject: Public Hearing Dec.20-17 2046 Kent Drive

Los Altos, Dec.20-2017
To Whom It May Concern:

Project site: 2046 Kent Drive, applicant S. Ragunthan.
We are supporting the objections of our neighbors Jerry and Pat Shaw on

974 Andover Way.
We are against both variances.

Respectfully yours,

Kurt and Marina Janszen
999 Andover Way
Los Altos, CA 94024



